
PROPOSED ON-BILL NOTICE LANGUAGE: 
 
GMP recently filed a request with the Vermont Public Utility Commission (“PUC”) for approval 
of a multi-year regulation plan, which establishes the process by which the PUC will regulate 
utility rates for three years, through September 30, 2022. 
 
Info on the filing is available at www.greenmountainpower.com/regulatory/filings and 
http://puc.vermont.gov/epuc-information/case-and-document-search.  We encourage you to be part 
of the process.  A series of public hearings hosted by the PUC, with informational sessions by 
the Department of Public Service (“DPS”), will occur at 7 PM and 6 PM, respectively, at the 
following dates and locations: 
 
##/##/## – Rutland Free Library, Rutland 
##/##/## – St. Albans City Hall Auditorium, St. Albans  
##/##/## – Brattleboro Municipal Offices, 230 Main Street, Brattleboro  
 
Comments can also be submitted at http://puc.vermont.gov/epuc-information/make-filing, by email to 
puc.clerk@vermont.gov, or by writing to: Clerk of the Commission, Public Utility Commission, 
112 State Street, Montpelier, VT  05620-2701. 
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